
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

May 2021 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

5th – John H 

8th – Patricia R 

11th – Anne P 

15th – Cyril  

17th – Pauline (The Big 100!!)   
 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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May 2021 Entertainment 

In-House activities are as follows: 

 

Scrabble 

Jenga 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Puzzles 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Word Searches 

Observation Games 

Gardening 

 

 

 

 

 



Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month… 

“Employee of the Month”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Kaylan…. 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 



Rosa’s Round Up 
We have all been enjoying the spring weather spending some sunny days in the 

Garden. Live music has come back to Park View as you can see from the photos 

and the Residents have had a lovely time! 

We have a lot of new gardeners amongst us, who have been busily weeding and 

pruning and we are looking forward to planting some new flowers and vegetables. 

The strawberry and apple tree have blossomed, so we are all keeping a keen eye 

on the arrival of fruit. 

We have some new mental agility games which have proven to be quite a hit and 

keeps everyone on their toes. 

It has been so lovely to have been able to increase the visiting for family and 

friends and we are hoping it is not too much longer before we can go back to 

normal visiting methods. 

The mural in the small lounge is coming on leaps and bounds and we have a pub 

wall., an old style post office. A fruit and veg shop and sweet shop are in process. A 

massive thank you to Karli who gives her own time and talent on this project with 

the aim to bring back some memories for the Residents. 

Thanks to all of the staff who give their constant love and care to all of the 

Residents and thank you to all of the families and friends for being so 

understanding and appreciative of the hard work we do throughout. 

Stay safe! All the best, Rosa xx 


